
 
 

 
 
         

                                       
 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Introduction…  Can 
you believe we have 
completed two months 
of the new year? My 
how times flies when 
you are having fun! We 
had a great time during 
our Literature Project! 
 
In English Language, all 
of the students have 
been assessed on sight 
words and were given 
a list of their words to 
practice at home. I will 
be progress monitoring 
the students beginning 
next week (week of 8 
March) to see how well 
they are learning and 
mastering their words. 
As they master a list, 
they will move on to the 
next level of words. We 
have completed the 
alphabet through the 
letter “T” with five more 
letters to learn. Also, we 
have been reading 
simple sentences, 
making CVC words 
within word families, 

and learning sight 
words. Every Thursday, 
the students get on the 
computer to practice 
what they have 
learned via either 
starfall.com or 
education.com.  
 
In Mathematics, we 
worked on addition, 
subtraction, patterns, 
and graphs. 
 
In Social Studies, we 
continue to work on 
learning the days of the 
week and the months 
of the year. We have 
also started to learn 
about our bodies. We 
enjoyed singing the 
song, “Heads, 
shoulders, knees, and 
toes”. 
 
In Science, we finished 
learning about the 
water cycle. The 
students should be able 
to tell you about the 
cycle (precipitation, 

evaporation, and 
condensation). We 
enjoyed singing songs 
about the water cycle 
and reading books to 
help our learning. 
 
In Art, we drew and 
colored many fun 
things, including a 
Penrose Triangle which 
is an optical illusion. 

Happy February!  
   

Ms. Sue 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 
 

17 March – Saint Patrick’s 
Day 

21 March – First day of 
Spring 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 

Literature Project activities – Fairy Tale Adventures 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 
What a difference 2 weeks makes in our outside play! 
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9 February 2021 



 
 Class activities – we have fun while learning! 



 
 

 
 
 


